
 

Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

Thank you for all the kind donations made on School Gateway.   

This is still open for anyone who has not had a chance to donate 

yet.  We appreciate your support and generosity. 

A big thank you to the Wellbeing Action Group for organising a 

great week to support children’s mental health.  We all loved 

dressing to express on Monday, as you can see from the pictures.  

Each class took part in a range of activities to promote good 

mental health and wellbeing.   


